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An event has been registered on the official site which triggered this response: “We are 
delighted you are taking part in VE Day 80 on 8th May and have great pleasure in attaching 
your Certificate for doing so, enabling you to download, print and frame them should you so 
wish. We will be contacting you again during the latter part of April, and in the meantime, 
wish you all well with your planning for this historical occasion.” The certificate was 
reproduced in the parish magazine. However, Nash Mills is not showing on the online map, 
so Councillor Briggs / the Clerk will pursue its addition. 
 
The Three Tuns pub has agreed to a co-hosted quiz night on the evening of Thursday 8th 
May.  
 
There will be no cost to NMPC. Attendees will be charged £8.50 which will include the quiz 
prize fund and a meal of fish goujons and chips to be served in newspaper style boxes. The 
meal is in line with official guidance – fish and chips were not rationed during the war.  
 
Councillor Briggs has been asked to write the quiz with VE Day themes. 
 
Pre-booking direct with the Three Tuns will be required. 
 
A “save the date” event has been mentioned in the current parish magazine. Nearer the 
time it will be promoted via both the Three Tuns and NMPC social media. 
 
Local Residents Associations will also be contacted directly to promote the event. 
 
All Councillors are encouraged to note the event and attend. 
 
DECISION REQUIRED: Purchase / print a quantity of posters (10?) for display on local notice 
boards and some Denes shops (subject to their agreement). 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Alan Briggs 
 


